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DATES TO REMEMBER:  (See Calendar Attached) 
STAFF APPRECIATION WEEK - FEBRUARY 13-19: 

Croft Elementary School is very proud of all our staff. Their dedication to our children will be recognized throughout the week by Home & School, students and the community. 

Thank you staff  for all you do.
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CROFT WINTER OLYMPICS – FEBRUARY 12-26:
Our staff and student council are now making preparations for these fun-filled weeks at our school.  (Stay tuned for a special newsletter that will be sent home when details are finalized.)
SKATING PROGRAM:
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Parents are reminded that they are invited to participate in our skating program.  Please note on the monthly calendar, when your child’s grade level will be skating and feel free to join us at the Civic Center.

Outdoor Rink Schedule is as follows:

Mondays

-
Kindergarten & Grade 1 (12:00–12:50)

Tuesdays

-
Grades 2 & 3 (12:00-12:50)

Wednesdays
-
Grades 4 & 5 (12:00-12:50)

Thursdays

-
Grades 2 & 3 Hockey (12:00-12:50)

Fridays

-
Grades 4 & 5 Hockey (12:00-12:50)
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SKATING REMINDERS:

· Helmets are mandatory for all students.  Helmets with a face cage are recommended.

· If your child does not have skates or a helmet, please let your child's teacher know. Some skates and helmets are available at our school as loaners.

· If you have skates or helmets you would like to donate, please let Mr. Henderson know.






· Wherever possible an instructional component will be included with each skating class. This will usually occur at the beginning of each class with a free skate at the end.

· Parents are welcome to skate with their children.

· Siblings are not permitted on the ice during skating sessions.
FOOD SAFETY TIPS:
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Keep safe from food borne illness by cooking foods to proper temperatures.

· After cooking, keep foods out of the “danger zone” (4 C to 60 C) by serving them immediately.

· Once foods are cooked remember to keep hot food hot!  That means 60 F or above.  If you’re taking hot foods to a party, use a thermos or an insulated container with a “hot pack” to keep foods at a safe temperature.
